Firework Safety

The San Marino Fire Marshal would like to issue a friendly safety reminder to the
community that all fireworks can be dangerous and are prohibited in the city of San
Marino. Many fires and injuries have resulted from careless firework use through the
years and even fireworks labeled "Safe and Sane" can be hazardous. It is for this
reason and out of concern for the community that we do not allow any fireworks to
be handled by the public. If you want to celebrate our country's independence by
seeing a wonderful fireworks display, please attend our professionally licensed event
at Lacy Park on the evening of July 4th. Have a happy and safe Independence Day!

San Marino Fire Marshal/Division Chief Mark Phillips



	Firework_Safety

